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From: Sepulveda, Arthur <asepulveda@kingcounty.gov>

Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 4:21 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Support for Proposed New Rule: RAP 18.25

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

Hello,

| am emailing in support of Proposed New RAP 18.25. Victims are willing to come forward and
participate in the criminal justice system when they know that the system will protect them.
Protecting a victim’s privacy is a necessary component of providing justice. This rule offers much-
needed protection for victims of crime and should be adopted.

Respectfully,

Arthur Sepulveda

Deputy Prosecuting Attorney, Special Assault Unit-
Gender Based Violence and Prevention Division
King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office

516 3rd Avenue | Seattle | WA | 98104

Office: (206) 477-3582

Email: asepulveda@kingcounty.gov
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